
OLD THIRD WARD NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION INC. 

steering Committee 

February 21, 1995 


Present: Frank council, Linda Muldoon, Ann Sager, Virginia and Roy 
Baumruk, Meg Casey, Gordon Schmiedel, and Sue Martinson 

1. 	 Leo and John VanDenBrandt were present this evening due to fact 
that they have a home in the area that the County may be 
interested in purchasing. An overview of the situation was 
provided to them. 

2. 	 A motion was made by Ann to approve the minutes of January 17, 
1995 meeting. Second by Linda. Approved. 

3. 	 Jackie was not present but had provided Frank with a report 
regarding bank account. Currently the balance is at $970.54. 

4. 	 At this time there are no city or county committee meetings that 
we are aware of that we should be attending. There has been no 
decision made regarding the comprehensive plan for downtown 
Appleton. The block on which st. Mary's Church is located is no 
longer being considered for additional parking. There has been 
no feedback regarding proposed options. 

5. 	 In regard to the public campaign, bumper stickers were 
distributed with the most recent newsletter. Pins and additional 
window signs and bumper stickers are still available. 

6. 	 Ann noted that she is read to resubmit the Baumruk house for 
National Historical Society nomination. She will work on slides 
this weekend. She would like to consider the Plank house next 
due to the architecture and residents. 

7. 	 It was reported that Historical Preservation has been raised to 
medium priority by the Block Grant Committee. We had attempted 
to secure monies from this group but were unable to do so this 
year. 

8. 	 The Fox cities Convention Center may have a sum of $1500 
available to assist in production of the walking tour maps. will 
check with them regarding application process. Bruce was to have 
estimates for printing costs. Meg will check with him regarding 
these. 

9. 	 The committee for the city's Historical Preservation Ordinance 
has been meeting. This will be reviewed by the City Attorney for 
wording and go to Council for consideration. Noted that a group 
in Neenah is meeting in neighborhoods to establish their 
ordinance. 
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10. 	 Events committee has been meeting. The Neighborhood Rummage Sale 
will be held on Saturday, May 20 from SAM - 4PM. Our Home Tour 
is scheduled for August 27, 1995. Bill and Sue have been 
contacting home owners. will limit this to four (4) homes. 
Ginny and Roy, Ann, and Frank will provide help with this 
project. Will look for some coverage through Inside Fox cities 
and the Convention Center's newsletter. 

11. 	 There has been no action on the Greg house. Foxes are concerned 
regarding situation, but wanting to sell. will advise to put it 
on the market and go from there. 

12. 	 The next meeting will be on March 21, 1995, at 6:00 PM. If 
possible, this will be held in the County Board Room. Watch for 
meeting notice regarding location. 
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